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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

August 13, 2015 
 

MAIN CONTACT 
Taresa Murphy, City Clerk’s Office 

tmurphy@cityofamericancanyon.org 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION PERIOD FOR ONE UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 
 ON THE CITY’S PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 
 

The City Clerk is accepting applications for one vacancy on the Planning Commission.  The successful 
applicant will be appointed to fill an unscheduled vacancy for a term that will expire in December 2016.  
 
The Planning Commission holds public hearings on proposed development plans, conditional use 
permits, subdivision maps, and other land use matters, as well as proposed changes to the Zoning 
Ordinance, Zoning Map, and the General Plan.  They assist in preparing amendments to the General Plan 
and Zoning Ordinance, and preparing specific plans.  Applicants should have some knowledge of land 
use planning, zoning, economic development and community issues in the City of American Canyon. The 
Commission meets on the fourth Thursday of the month at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Applications may be obtained by visiting the City Clerk’s Office in person, by calling 647-4369, or by 
downloading the application from the City’s website at: http://www.cityofamericancanyon.org 
 
 

Applications must be filed no later than 5:00 p.m. on FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2015 at: 
 

City Clerk’s Office 
American Canyon City Hall 
4381 Broadway, Suite 201 

American Canyon CA 94503 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the City Clerk’s Office at 647-4369.  
# # # 

http://www.cityofamericancanyon.org/

